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Industry – Startup companies 

Administrative responsibilities:  

• (2015 - 2021) FNEGE International Relation Manager 

• (2019-) National Universities Committee elected member 

• (2023-) Magellan Lab Director 

Key Contributions: 

 Decision making in extreme environment 

 Crowdsourcing 

 Social Networks and IT Infrastructure 

 Blockchain and ICO 
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“Therefore a first 
contribution of this paper 

is to propose a corrected 
betweenness measure to 
identify what we will call 

quiet relays” Boulet, 

Romain and jean-fabrice 
Lebraty. 2018. A New 
Influence Measure Based 
on Graph Centralities and 
Social Network Behavior 
Applied to Twitter Data. 
Vol. 43. 

“…Our article suggests 
that the coordination in 
extreme environments is 
enhanced through team 
members’ involvement in 

the whole process of the 
“à chaud” experience 
feedback” - Scandinavian 

Journal of Management 
2015 Sept. 

“…To assess a DSS we can 
use the three following 
criteria: compliance- 

conformity and 
complementarities” 
Improving decision 
making in extreme 
situations: The case of a 
military Decision Support 
System - International 

Journal of Technology and 
Human Interaction. 2013, 
March 

“…in a context where 
technology and 
information are widely 
used, how may a company 
cope in order to contain 
social movements of great 

magnitude, burgeoning 
within such a short period 
of time? The answer is 
that firstly it is not 
possible to prevent such 
movements but we can try 

to channel them– journal 

of crisis and contingency 
management, 2013, March  
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